
 
 
 
 

 
           24th March, 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5, 
 
At the beginning of Lockdown in January, Mrs Thorpe informed you that 
Father Martin and I, very sadly, had to postpone the remaining First Holy 
Communion Masses that were due to take place during the January 
Lockdown. This was in line with Diocesan guidance and instruction as well as 
Risk Assessments. 
 
Father Martin and I met earlier this week and, unfortunately, this guidance is 
still in place. This means, therefore, that there can be no First Holy 
Communion Masses taking place at the current time. 
 
As soon as we are informed that First Holy Communion Masses can resume 
again within the Diocese, we will write out and inform you immediately to 
give you all as much notice as possible. 
 
In the meantime, please be assured that we continue to keep all of our 
children in our prayers at this challenging time. 
 
 
With our very best wishes, 
 
Mrs C. Meldrum and Father M. Morris 
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